
 
Dear Puente Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC complements the program for beginning to look at the available data. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC suggest that the program continue to work with the Office of Institutional Research and 
Planning to focus on program success through an examination of comparative success data, 
both at Foothill and state-wide.  
 
 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 
PRC recommends that the program develop (request) an analysis of comparative success rates 
between Puente and similarly situated students. Please send the PRC this analysis by October 
15th of 2015. 
 
The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle. 
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